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KAl JOHNSON

Hello brothers and sisters in Christ,

Me and my family have been back from vacation for a
couple weeks now and have come back very refreshed and
rejuvenated. We finished up the remainder of our vacation
with some camping that our son Lowan enjoyed very much
(as you can see in the first picture). We were thankful for
the time God gave us to take it easy and catch up with
friends and family.

Now that we are back things are kicking up as our Fall Kick-

Off approaches! When | came back | started a Weekly Men'’s
Prayer group which has been a success thus far! Over two
weeks me and 6 over men have gotten up early and prayed
together before we start our Thursdays. Please pray that
more men would join us and experience the gift of prayer.

The Baden Church Plant also hosted a ‘Fun Day at the
Pond'. | set up some 9-Square and played with some of the
local kids. Please be praying that the connections made at
the event would lead to some new relationships and church
attendees!

In September | have a lot of exciting things happening. | am
speaking at a Youth Retreat in Muskoka, starting a Men'’s
Book Study, booting up youth again, and researching some
evangelism opportunities. Please pray that | would balance
my work and family time with wisdom and that in all my
speaking endeavours God's Word would go out and bear
fruit in the lives of His Children.

In Christ,
Kai Johnson




